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I have read the report of the Advisory Mission and agree with its principal finding, that the
scheme would have an adverse impact on the OUV of the WHS and that alternative options
should be considered.  A southern bypass route which would be cheaper even if there might be
some problems with it, while a longer tunnel would reduce impact on the World Heritage Site.
 
This is troubling as it risks irreparable damage to one of the most important historical sites in the
world.
 
 
Richard Eden.
 




